History of the Senior Class of the Academy

The Academy Class of 1906 was organized in the early part of 1905 with the assistance of Professor Leigh. The choice of officers at this first meeting was especially fortunate, Bristol being elected president, and Bruce being elected vice-president. Under the efficient government of these two officers the class showed signs of developing into an enthusiastic and helpful organization. As the year progressed they exhibited unusual ability on the athletic field; their most notable accomplishment in this direction being the winning of the class game in basketball from the strong '05 team.

Owing to the manner in which of broke the reign of the long-standing social customs of the Academy, 'o6 though it wise to follow their example by not undertaking a formal social event.

The Senior year was begun by each member of the class determining to take away a diploma with him at its conclusion. The first class meeting of this year resulted in the election of W. C. Bruce as President, William Hill as Vice-President, and C. Boyle, Jr., as Secretary and Treasurer. These officers have been very proficient in the performance of their duties and have done much to keep up the spirit of the class.

In this, our last year at Armour Academy, we have undergone a considerable change. Devoting ourselves more to our studies we have assumed somewhat of the dignity becoming a graduating class. This has caused us to withdraw from our accustomed activity in athletics and other fields of student enterprise. Yet, as our graduation day approaches, we feel that ours has been a worthy part in the history of the Academy during the past three years. Many of us, while feeling that we have completed one task, in our Academy course, nevertheless are looking forward to entering the college as members of the Class of 1910.